
Annual Highlights 
 
The main annual highlights for 2017 include: 
 
1. Three accepted papers in the three top finance journals: The Journal of Finance, 
Journal of Financial Economics, and the Review of Financial Studies. 
 
2. Set up of the Professorship with assembling a team of researchers and research 
assistance at University of Copenhagen and building data infrastructures at Danish 
Statistic. 
 
3. Organizing 2 conferences in august in collaboration with CEPR in London and 
CBS in Copenhagen. The conferences “Incentives, Management and Organisation 
Workshop” and “Entrepreneurship and Organisation” assembled around 100 of the 
best researcher in the world. 
 
4. Additional Funding: In 2017 the FAMBUSS Research Professorship succeeded in 
raising additional funding. We have received a three year grant of 6.616.000 from 
The Danish Industry Foundation to study leadership in closely held corporations. 
The project is complementary to the topics in the NBP and will strengthen our ability  
to do top research. 
 
5. Assimilation: 
- A business conference in September “Ledelse af Entreprenørskab“. 
- 8 cases uses in teaching around the world 
- 21 publications in media outlets in Denmark, Europe, China and other places. 


